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Elsen, Nikki

From: chad staehly <c.staehly@comcast.net>
Sent: Wednesday, August 6, 2025 8:25 AM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Street Lighting on 9th St

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
City Council Members: 
 
We’re writing to ask that you include 9th St from Cass St. to Viterbo for pedestrian lighting funding. I was 
of the understanding from previous council members (from back in 2017 or 2018) that this was supposed 
to be done by now. The 4 blocks are very dark at night, we have lots of college students as well as 
families and hospital staff in the neighborhood walking at night. It would add a layer of safety that is 
definitely needed in Washburn Neighborhood on 9th St and other streets. It would help so much with 
revitalization efforts here.  
 
We would appreciate your consideration and approval of funds. Thank you! 
 
Chad Staehly  
 
•sent from my mobile device• 
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